Thu. Nov 17, 2011 at 10:41 AM



Water Pipeling Comments <nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com>

Please deny the demand from the Southern Nevada Water Authority for groundwater rights in White Pine and Lincoln counties

1 message

Brian Fadie <bri> sprianfadi@gmail.com>

Reply-To: Brian Fadie <bri> Strianfadi@gmail.com>

To: nsepipelinecomments@gmail.com

Nov 17, 2011

State Engineer Jason King, State Engineer NV

Dear State Engineer Jason King State Engineer King, State Engineer,

We believe the scientific information is overwhelming: Draining 50 billion gallons of groundwater from the Great Basin would devastate Native American communities, rural economies and wildlife habitat over a huge area.

Further, the families and small businesses of Las Vegas, recovering from a brutal recession, cannot afford the huge price tag for this project.

This is not the time to be tripling our water rates. We are in the worst recession in modern times. There is no need to expand our water capacity right now as our growth has stopped and will not come back for a number of years. In the mean time we can continue the efficiency programs that have been so successful so far.

Sincerely,

Brian Fadie 1004 Tam O Shanter Las Vegas, NV 89109-1459 (702) 265-2644 DCNR/DWR RECEIVED

DEC 0 1 2011

LAS VEGAS OFFICE

2011 DEC -5 AM 8: 5